For:  July 28, 2025 Council Meeting

To: Mayor
Nevada City Council
City Administrator

From: Amanda Brewer, Libtary Director

Nevada Public Library
Council Report

MY REPORT

As we close out the month of July, we also close out our 2025 Summer Reading Program for our
Youth. Final program, a HUGE foam party, is scheduled for Friday, August 1%. We appreciate
our street department, as they always help us block off the road on the South side of the library for
this final summer party.

We were reviewing our 2024/2025 annual statistics recently and our overall circulation went up
8%. DVD and Audiobooks continue to have the steepest decrease in usage. We will continue to

monitor this and change our spending and budgeting accordingly as people shift over to digital
media..



